
 

 

26th April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Strike action trike action Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May – arrangements for 

year 11 students only.  

 

On Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May, all Year 11 students are expected to 

attend school. Students must wear full school uniform.  

 

On both days, the following arrangements will be in place:  

• The day will begin at 9.45 a.m. on the Wiseman Site - all students are asked to 

go to the Hall for registration; breakfast will be available.  

• Sessions will start at 10.00a.m.  The exact schedule will be shared with 

students on arrival and please see GoogleClassroom for more details – 

students should have all subject revision materials with them. 

• There will be a free early lunch for all students (no break time snacks) 

• The day will end at 2p.m.  

 

Attendance is compulsory.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Carolyn Laws 

Headteacher  
 

  


